

Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club Inc.



Esplanade, Dalkeith 6009 Telephone: 08 9386 6437 Fax: 08 9389 8600

COVID-19 Information to Members – January 31, 2021

Dear Members

Pursuant to Premier Mark McGowan's emergency COVID-19 announcement this afternoon; Beginning at 6pm tonight, the whole Perth metropolitan area, the Peel region and the South West region will be going into a full lockdown.

This lockdown will run until 6pm on Friday.

With this in mind, the Committee announce the immediate closure of the Clubhouse, as of 5pm, Sunday, January 31, 2021.

People in the Perth metropolitan area, the Peel region and the South West region are required to stay home, except for the following four reasons:

- 1. Shopping for essentials like groceries, medicine and necessary supplies.
- 2. Medical or health care needs including compassionate requirements and looking after the vulnerable.
- 3. Exercise, within their neighbourhood, but only with one other person and only for one hour per day.
- 4. Work, where you cannot work from home or remotely.

In addition to this Stay Home rule.

If you do leave home, for one of the four reasons you will be required to wear a mask at all times outside and if you need to work indoors, then wearing a mask in the workplace is also mandatory.

The underlying heath issue facing the community is unprecedented and the decision made by the Committee to close the Clubhouse until further notice is based on all the available health advice. Our greatest concern throughout this ordeal is the well-being of our Members and Staff.

The Club's Administrative Staff will be working from home between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday until further notice.

Any and all updates will be sent via email, Facebook, Members Portal and the Club Website. Any questions you have for the Club can be done via email: -

Reception – reception@pfsyc.com.au

Membership Officer – members@pfsyc.com.au

Harbour Master – harbourmaster@pfsyc.com.au

Bosun – bosun@pfsyc.com.au

Accounts – accounts@pfsyc.com.au

General Manager – gm@pfsyc.com.au



Marcus, the Club's Harbour Master will be working at the Club from Wednesday to Sunday – 8am to 4pm; and

Dave, the Club's Bosun will be working at the Club from Monday to Friday – 8am to 4pm. Contact details for Marcus and Dave are: -

Harbour Master – Marcus – <u>harbourmaster@pfsyc.com.au</u> – 0410 261 772

Bosun - Dave - bosun@pfsyc.com.au - 0411 186 261

May I take this opportunity to once again thank you for your support and to send you and your families our best thoughts as we navigate this crisis.

Yours Sincerely

General Committee

Perth Flying Squadron Yacht Club